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Townsend, Erle

From: James Glusker <jglusker@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 10:49 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Electric Vehicle Mandate

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Maine families are struggling enough already. The last thing we need to do is mandate they buy an electric vehicle. 

Interest rates, grocery prices, and home heating are challenging enough to deal with.  

 

Government shouldn’t make life harder by reducing the options available to consumers and increasing the cost of 

purchasing a vehicle, especially when there is no real benefit. 

 

Vote no against this intrusive form of government regulation and let Maine people choose what automobile they 

wish. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

James Glusker 

Augusta, Maine 

 


